
Sandfire Resources has teamed up with the AIG for the eighth 

iteration of the “Discoveries in the Tasmandies” Conference.

The conference is renowned for providing the latest technical 

case studies of discoveries and advances in the Tasmanides with 

presentations by geoscientists for geoscientists.

The event is scheduled to take place 

in September 2021 in Orange, NSW. 

Through the Lou Christie Grant Program we hope to facilitate greater 

student attendance at the 2021 conference by providing sponsorship 

support for eligible tertiary students and 2020 graduates. 

Attendance and participation in the conference provides students 

with an excellent opportunity to garner an appreciation for geology 

in the context of exploration and mining and also provides students 

with an excellent career networking opportunity.

The sponsorship includes:

- Conference ticket

- Subsidised travel and accommodation

To find out if you are eligible and to apply visit 

www.sandfire.com.au/site/sustainability/community/community-

investment/grant-programs 

For any queries please contact Kristyn.Adamczyk@sandfire.com.au

The application period closes April 2021.

Calling all geology 
students & graduates!

Discoveries in
the Tasmanides
2021 MINES & WINES EVENT

Orange, NSW
8-11 September 2021

For more information related to the conference visit 

www.minesandwines.com.au
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